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Proposed dates for meetings of the Working Group on the 

Performance-Based Allocation System (PBAS) in 2021  
 

1. The calendar of the main meetings of IFAD, the Food and Agriculture Organization of 

the United Nations and the World Food Programme for 2021 has already been 

discussed and agreed upon in governing body meetings of each agency. 

 

2. In view of the intense programme of meetings for 2021, it is proposed that the dates 

of the PBAS Working Group meetings be fixed in advance to avoid scheduling conflicts 

with other major events planned during the same period.  

 

3. The following dates for the PBAS Working Group meetings in 2021 are therefore 

proposed:  

 

   PBAS/2021/15 Wednesday, 3 March 2021  

 PBAS/2021/16 Monday, 17 May 2021 

 PBAS/2021/17 Thursday, 23 September 2021 

 PBAS/2021/18 Wednesday, 3 November 2021 

 

4. The Working Group on the PBAS is invited to approve the above dates for its meetings 

in 2021. 

 

Recommendation for approval  
 

The Working Group on the Performance-Based Allocation System (PBAS) is 

invited to approve the date for its meetings in 2021 as proposed below. 


